
 
From: Bruce Fancourt [mailto ]  
Sent: 15 September 2021 13:22 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Reference - NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 Stopping Up Order - Prince's Parade 

 
Dear Caroline Williams, 
 
I would refer to the above proposal and would like to raise my concern and objections. 
 
Prince's Parade provides an important alternative route to and from Folkestone and beyond, for 
emergency traffic. The standard route being the very narrow and often congested A259 through 
Seabrook. This main route is used by buses, dustcarts, and delivery lorries all who slow and block the 
road. 
 
Prince's Parade provides an important uncongested route through to Sandgate for emergency traffic 
and its closure will endanger lives. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Edward Fancourt -  

 




